
“Sky on Friday” Production Update 
	
  
Our production is well underway with amazing work happening across the school. 
 
Congratulations on the following students who have secured cast roles after auditions. 
 
Sophie – Leila Dunlop 
Simon – Max Coulter 
 

Mrs W – Eliza Dwyer 
 

Student 1- Maisie Lauder 
Student 2 – Madoka Yamaguchi 
 

Student 3 – Lydia Cross 
Student 4 – Nina Ericson 
 

The STARS 
Star – Paris Tod 
Twinkle 1 – Isabella Parata 
Twinkle 2 – Mya Fisher 
Razzle – Katie Walker 
Dazzle – Ruby Kenyon 
Bright – Naomi Limmer 
Shiny – Anna Crampton 
Sparkle – Phoebe Sage 
 

The CLOUDS 
Fluffy – Finn Johnston 
Cliff – Leo Frusher 
Clive – John Doyle-Sims 
Clarence – Evelyn Fink  
Clarissa – Alexandria Connell 
Clara – Orla Dunlop 
 

WHIRLY WINDS 
Whirly Wind 1 – Jessica Fastier 
Whirly Wind 2 – Rose Thompson 
Whirly Wind 3 – Georgia Fleming 
 

Frances the Sky Fairy – Sally Clough 
Hamish McMoonbeam – Grace Opie 
Ice Queen – Evie Boyd 
Sun Princess – Madeline Bailey 
The Professor – Louie Howell 
 

Congratulations to the following Heads of Departments 
Lucia Tod – Head of Costuming 
Mrs Williams – Teacher in Charge of Costuming 
 
Max Croucher – Head of Lighting 
Mrs May – Teacher in Charge of Lighting 
 
Emily Simpson – Head of Set/Props 
Mrs Dempster/Miss Petheram – Teachers in Charge of Set/Props 
 
Madoka Yamaguchi – Head of Hair and Makeup 
Miss Risk – Teacher in Charge of Hair and Makeup 
 
Jake van Keulen – Head of Sound 
Mrs May – Teacher in Charge of Sound 
 
Rosa Opie – Head of Publicity 
Miss Toye – Teacher in Charge of Publicity 
 
Ella Paterson – Head of Photography and documenting our learning process 
 
These students are responsible for meeting regularly with Miss Rowe and Mrs Kenel 
and they are leading a team of students alongside a teacher to explore and learn about 



their area within the production. This is really exciting as it is rare for students to be 
involved with this side of the theatrical process. 
 
If you are able to offer any expertise or time in any of these areas, please contact the 
teacher in charge of this area by email. 
 
All classes have devised their movement piece for the production – this is so exciting 
as it student-led and student-derived choreography. The choreographic process has 
been really exciting and inspiring for all involved.  
 
All students are learning the songs and singing them in class, syndicate and full 
school assemblies. We are loving the energy and enthusiasm that they are bringing to 
this!  
 
 
Date for your diaries…. 
The production will be on Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd July, 7pm at the Aurora 
Centre . There are 701 seats per evening available and tickets will go on sale later on 
in the term from our school office. 
 
We will be taking our students for rehearsals to the Aurora Centre on the 30th June 
and 1st July in the morning. More information will be sent out regarding this soon. 
 
It is certainly an exciting time!! 
 
 
Trudy Rowe 
Amy Kenel 
Performance Arts 
St Martins School 
 
 
 
 


